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September is Friendship Month
Little Lake City School District and Cresson Elementary School are continuing to celebrate a different
theme for each month, even while we are in Virtual Learning. September is Friendship Month and we
want to highlight different activities related to developing and maintaining friendships. Please read the
attached flyer which includes some of the activities related to friendship. On Friday, September 11,
from 11:15-1:15, we will kick off our Friendship Month celebration with a treat giveaway during our
materials and lunch distribution time. Drive up and enjoy a treat from the Cresson staff to celebrate
our friends.
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https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/5f50320e75f49fc6e08ba2cb


Let's Get Creative About Friendship!
Hey, Cresson Cougars, how would you finish the sentence, "A friend is
someone who ___."? In honor of Friendship Month, we want to combine
your idea of what makes a good friend and your creativity. Make a
poster or sign or slide using the sentence above. Have your parents take
a picture of you and your project and send it to Mrs. Rigg at
lrigg@llcsd.net so that she can share it on the Cresson website as part
of a Friendship Month slideshow.
Parents, please note that if you email your child's picture to Mrs. Rigg for the slideshow, this
constitutes your permission to post the picture on the website. Only send a picture if you want it to be
shared.

Friendship Month Kickoff

When

Friday, Sep. 11th, 11:15am-1:15pm

Where

Cresson Elementary School 

More information
We are kicking off our Friendship Month with a drive through event to share a treat to say "Hello,
Friends!" It will take place around our normal lunch distribution and a small material distribution.
Please drive through on Friday, September 11, between 11:15 and 1:15 to take part. Bring the children
with you in the car to pick up a special treat.
For safety and efficiency, please do not walk up for this event. Because there is usually a line of cars,
we cannot stop to help people who are walking up because this causes traffic issues. If you must walk
up, please come at the end at 1:15, and we will help you then.
In addition, remember that we are maintaining all safety standards: everyone must wear a mask and
observe social distancing. Thank you for helping us make this a fun and safe event. We look forward
to seeing you there!
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Facebook

Contact Us

11650 Cresson Street, Norwalk,… lrigg@llcsd.net

(562) 868-6620 cresson.llcsd.net

School Site Council
School Site Council (SSC) is a group of elected people who share the responsibility for developing,
evaluating, and updating the school's Single Plan for Student Achievement (SPSA). If you are
interested in being part of Cresson's SSC, please contact Mrs. Rigg at (562) 868-6620 or
lrigg@llcsd.net by Friday, September 11.
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